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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: SUZAN FORSBERG <suzanjf@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2019 10:55 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Cafe at 1110 Payne Ave

I regret that due to health reasons, I am unable to attend this hearing.  
 
PLEASE do not allow alcohol to be served at this location.  There are other bars that people may 
choose on Payne Avenue.  It has been helpful and quieter since Yarusso's closed at the corner of 
Payne & Maryland Avenue.  There were a lot of troublemakers who came there from outside of the 
neighborhood and fear the same would happen at this location, causing even more police calls to the 
area.  
 
From a Homeowner here for 27 years, please reconsider this. .I own a duplex here and it is 
impossible enough already to attract decent tenants to this area.  Another bar will not help.  
 
Thank you.  
Suzan Forsberg  
664/666 Geranium Ave E  
St. Paul, MN 55106  
651.774.5599  


